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Dear Parents  

 

We invite all the parents to participate in our upcoming event “Guardian Gala” on Sunday 31st December 

2023, to showcase their talents and specialities. 

  

Be it “Food, Beverages, Clothing or Accessories”, we welcome your offerings to set up a stall.  

 

Moreover, we are willing to provide an opportunity to all parents to share their Dance Skills by performing 

a Solo or Group Dance on the stage that day itself.  

 

Please note the following points:  

 

 There is no cost to set up a stall in the event. 

 Selection will be done by the School Management.  

 Best entries will get a chance to participate. 

 Cash prize will be given to the winner of Dance Performance. 

 

Please register yourself with your ward’s class teacher before 30th November. 

 

 

We eagerly wait for the entries of all the enthusiastic participants. 

 

 

Thanks and regards, 

MPS 
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